Dear Stakeholders,

Attached are an agenda for next Monday's Stakeholder meeting, and a copy of the vision statement the subcommittee drew up for the entire group's benefit. 

 

The watershed plan you are working on should be completed next summer. Currently, with one 2-hour meeting per month, it does not seem likley that the plan will be completed by then.  In an effort to move the pace a little faster, next Monday we will propose a way for you to work that will speed up the pace and help you complete it by next summer.  We encourage you to think about ways that it can be sped up as well.

 

Thanks,

Terry

  

 

Terry Frueh
Watershed Conservationist
Boone County Government Center
801 E. Walnut, Room 210
Columbia, MO 65201-7730
tel. 573-886-4330
fax 573-886-4340
tfrueh@boonecountymo.org
http://www.CaveWatershed.org
